Promising Our Complete Support

During This Emergency

In light of the rapidly evolving news around COVID-19,

the health and safety of our associates and their families,
our customer partners, and our communities are our top
priorities. We continue to actively monitor the ever changing
situation and are taking appropriate action to facilitate a
safe and healthy working environment, while maintaining
continuity of business.

Mike Connors, Vice President, Operations
Wesco® Industrial Products, LLC

Following advisory recommendations from the World Health Organization (WHO), Center for Disease
Control (CDC) and local governments, Wesco has taken precautionary measures to protect the health
of our community and reduce the potential spread of the virus, including:

* Provide employees with ongoing guidance and resources regarding responsible hygiene

* Promote and facilitate work-from-home arrangements

* Implement social distancing in our facilities

* Increase frequency of cleaning and sanitizing activities in our buildings and offices

« Cancel all company meetings and encouraged the use of technology to maintain communications

* Implement travel restrictions

Our offices and plants remain open and operational at this time and we will continue to make
every effort to serve the needs of our customers.

We have, and must, adapt as conditions change, and will keep you informed as we move through
these very challenging times.

Please feel free to reach out to me and any of our associates with any questions or concerns.

We value our relationship with you and hope that you and your families remain safe and healthy.



